This is an important message from Edsel Ford High
School. This message will be repeated again in
Arabic
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Hello parents and guardians-

This phone call is to inform you that there will be a brief
meeting at 5 pm on Thursday, June 6% in the Edsel Ford Media
Center to tell you all about Early Start. Early Start is a two
week program running from Aug 5-16% that prepares students
for high school. The goal is to familiarize everyone with Edsel
Ford and its teachers. It's a great opportunity for your sons
and daughters to learn tips to be successful in high school. A
quarter credit can also be earned for participating in this
program. Please join us this Thursday, June 6* at 5pm in the
Media Center. Thank you!
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